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Comments: The USFS should deny this project. It will cause unacceptable new levels of impact on the water of

the lake and surrounding watershed. This area should be managed with a focus on conserving the land, water,

and wildlife for the benefit of the general public and should not be leveraged as a way to provide profit only to the

benefit of the developers.


